
From: Nathan J. Beard
To: City Council
Cc: dlrbjg@aol.com
Subject: Richmond Beach Preservation Association, public comment for tonight"s meeting
Date: Monday, October 26, 2015 10:59:02 AM
Attachments: RBPA comment.pdf

To the City Council:

Attached, please find the Richmond Beach Preservation Association's public comment, for the
 record, for tonight's meeting.

Very truly yours,

Nathan Beard
President, Richmond Beach Preservation Association
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